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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 

 放棄註冊商標 

(局部放棄) 
 
根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 56 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 56 條，以下註冊商標
的擁有人已就某些該等註冊所關乎的貨品或服務放棄註冊。 
 

SURRENDER OF REGISTERED TRADE MARK(S) 
(PARTIAL SURRENDER) 

 
The registrations of the following registered trade mark(s) have been surrendered by 
the owner(s) under section 56 of the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559) and rule 56 of 
the Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.) in respect of certain goods or services for 
which the trade mark(s) are registered. 
 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
200005577AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

AGILENT TECHNOLOGIES, INC 
5301 Stevens Creek Boulevard, Santa Clara, California 
95051 UNITED STATES 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Ruby Yeung & Co. 
Unit 701, 7th Floor, Wing On House, 71 Des Voeux Road 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9, 10, 16, 35, 36, 37, 41, 42 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

09-08-1999 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

13-07-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 14 
horological and chronometric instruments 
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紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
scientific, nautical, surveying, electric, photographic, cinematographic, optical, 
weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), lifesaving and teaching 
apparatus and instruments; apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of 
sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; calculating machines, data 
processing equipment and computers; electronic testing and measuring equipment used to 
test cellular telephones, telephone, television and cable television equipment; private 
branch exchange equipment, oscillators, signal generators, signal generating equipment; 
electronic instruments for analyzing the characteristics of electrical or optical 
circuits or networks; power meters, hand held testing meters, electronic frequency 
counters; automatic test equipment for integrated circuits, circuit boards and 
electronic equipment; equipment to test wires and cables; software for monitoring 
telephone and network traffic; equipment for chemical analysis, chromatographs, mass 
spectrometers, chemical analysis devices for analysing constituent building blocks of a 
protein or gene, equipment used to analyze food, petroleum products and pharmaceutical 
products; electronic components, light emitting diodes, optical encoders, optical 
couplers, diodes and integrated circuits; all included in Class 9. 
 
類別 Class 10 
surgical, medical, dental and veterinary apparatus and instruments.                           
 
類別 Class 16 
printed matter; instructional and teaching materials.                            
 
類別 Class 35 
retailing of scientific, electrical, electronic, optical, signaling, measuring and 
testing equipment, chemical and biological analytical equipment, telecommunications 
hardware and software; computer hardware, software and peripheral equipment, 
semiconductor products and electronic components; medical equipment by means of mail, 
phone and the internet; all included in Class 35. 
 
類別 Class 36 
financial services; financing services; all included in Class 36. 
 
類別 Class 37 
repair and installation services relating to scientific, electronic, testing, 
signalling, measuring, biological or chemical analytical, optical, telecommunication 
and medical equipment, parts and fittings thereof, and computer hardware; all included 
in Class 37. 
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類別 Class 41 
educational and training services in the field of technology; educational and training 
services relating to use, installation, calibration, maintenance, repair, and updating 
of scientific, electrical, electronic, optical, signalling, measuring and testing 
equipment, chemical and biological analytical equipment, telecommunications hardware 
and software, computer hardware, software and peripheral equipment, semiconductor 
products and electronic components, and medical equipment; all included in Class 41. 
 
類別 Class 42 
computer programming; technical support services for providing information, research, 
consultation, inspection, supervision, design and diagnostic services in the fields of 
scientific, electrical, electronic, optical, signalling, measuring and testing 
equipment, chemical and biological analytical equipment, telecommunications hardware 
and software, computer hardware, software and peripheral equipment, semiconductor 
products and electronic components and medical equipment; computer network planning and 
management services; rental and leasing of computer hardware, computer software or 
scientific, electronic, testing, measurement, biological or chemical analytical, 
optical or medical apparatus and accessories; all included in Class 42. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
2000B12156AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

LAUREUS WORLD SPORTS AWARDS LIMITED 
15 Hill Street, London W1J 5QT, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

25, 35, 41 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

12-08-1999 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

28-07-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 43 
providing of food and drink; temporary accommodation; all included in Class 43. 
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類別 Class 45 
legal services; all included in Class 45. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 25 
clothing, footwear and headgear; shawls, scarves, neckties, belts; all included in 
Class 25.                           
 
類別 Class 35 
social club services for promoting sportsmanship and achievement in the fields of 
sports and athletics; all included in Class 35. 
 
類別 Class 41 
arranging and conducting sporting events and athletic competitions; arranging and 
conducting awards programs and ceremonies; education services relating to providing 
incentives to people and organisations to demonstrate excellence in the field of sports 
and athletics through the issuance of awards; production of television and radio 
programs featuring sporting events, sports and athletic competitions, awards shows, the 
history of sports and athletics, historical figures, and famous persons in the athletic 
and sporting fields; arranging and conducting exhibitions in the fields of sports and 
athletics; providing facilities for sports and athletic events, competitions, and 
awards; providing sports information by means of telephone and a web site via a global 
computer network; museums; providing facilities for sports tournaments; providing 
various facilities for an array of sporting events, sports and athletic competitions 
and awards programs; providing information on historical and current sports and 
athletic figures, the history of sports, sports award programs, sporting and athletic 
events via a web site by means of a global computer network; all included in Class 41. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300697942 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

DECATHLON 
4 boulevard de Mons,  59650 Villeneuve D'Ascq,  FRANCE 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

UNION PATENT SERVICE CENTRE 
Units E-F, 20th Floor, Neich Tower, 128 Gloucester Road, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

18, 25, 28 
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[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

09-08-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

25-07-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 8 
Hand tools and instruments manually operated, namely: hand-pumps, needles to inflate 
for pumps; deflating pumps, spanners (hand tools), pliers, side arms (other than 
firearms), scissors, shears, lawn clippers (hand instruments). 
 
類別 Class 9 
Apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images, video tape 
recorders, DVD readers, MP3 music readers, data processing apparatus, computers, 
computer programs, computer software, CD ROM, amplifiers, pre-recorded video tapes, 
pre-recorded audio and video compact disks, audio and video receivers, pre-recorded 
magnetic disks, pre-recorded optical disks, pre-recorded optical compact disks, floppy 
disks, projection screens, sound recording supports, magnetic encoders, 
intercommunication apparatus, talkie-walkies, radios, electronic agendas,  portable 
phone, digital personal assistant, video game machines for use with television 
receivers, amusement machines, automatic and coin-operated, automatic distribution 
machines, protection device for personal use against accidents namely protective 
helmets, protective helmets for sports, protective masks, protective sport boxes, 
safety nets for protection against accidents, safety restraints (other that for 
vehicles seats or sport equipment), safety life nets for protection against accidents, 
teeth protectors, ear plugs; garments for protection against accidents, irradiation and 
fire; protective plastrons; protective brassards; scales, luminous beacons lights; 
hydrometers; barometers, altimeters, directional compasses, optical spectacles, sun 
glasses, spectacle cases; binoculars; fire-extinguishers; global positioning system; 
batteries for flashlights; meters (measuring instruments); photographic cameras; 
exposed films; pedometers; heart rate monitors; speedometers, rev-counters; whistles 
and cords for whistles. 
 
類別 Class 10 
Elbow guards; knee guards, puttees guards, wrist guards, shoulder guards; splints; 
elastic bangages; trusses; bandages for joints (anatomical); abdominal belts for 
support and strapping purposes; abdominal corsets; patellar bandages for knee support; 
knee bandages of knitted fabric or neoprene, ankle guards of knitted fabric or neoprene; 
stability knee bandages of neoprene; thigh guards of  knitted fabric or neoprene; elbow 
guards of knitted fabric or neoprene; wrist guards of knitted fabric or neoprene; 
puttees of knitted fabric or neoprene; lumbar vertebra support belts of knitted fabric 
or neoprene; the aforesaid articles being especially intended for maintenance, support 
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or strapping purposes for othopeadic use; support stocks and stocking, recovery stocks 
and stocking; massing stocks and stocking; physical exercise apparatus for medical 
purposes; massage apparatus, gloves for massage; suture materials; apparatus for 
measuring blood pressure; ambulance stretchers. 
 
類別 Class 41 
Sport academies (education); teaching services in the field of collective sports; 
practical training (demonstration) in the field of sports; camps sport services, timing 
of sport events,  health club services (physical fitness), physical education, club 
services (entertainment or education); provision of sport facilities, rental of 
stadiums, rental of sport grounds, rental of sports equipment (except vehicles); 
providing recreation information, providing recreational facilities, amusement parks, 
holiday camps services (entertainment); organisation of outdoor sport events or outdoor 
recreational events; organisation of sport events and sport competitions; organisation 
of competition for education or entertainment purposes; providing entertainment 
information; arranging and conducting workshops for training purposes; arranging and 
conducting of colloquiums, conferences, congresses, seminars,  symposiums; organization 
of exhibitions for cultural or educational purposes; providing amusement arcarde 
services; publication of sport books; book editing in the field of sports. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 18 
Leather goods of leather or imitation leather (except cases adapted for products which 
are intended for containing, gloves and belts); handbags, travel bags; trunks and 
suitcases; travelling purses; garment bags; suitcases for medical care (empty); bags 
for medical care (empty); pocket wallets, briefcases, cases for keys (leather); school 
bags; briefcases (leather); umbrellas, parasols and walking sticks; leather straps; 
rucksacks; sport bags (others than those adapted to the products which they are 
intended to contain); bumb bags, wheeled bags, pouches. 
 
類別 Class 25 
Clothing for men, women and children namely knitwear (clothing), underclothing, tops, 
dressing gowns, sweaters, sleeveless tee-shirts, pullovers, sweat-shirts, cardigans, 
waistcoats, skirts, dresses, trousers, shorts, singlets, cuffs (clothing), leggins, 
pedal pushers, jackets, coats, anoraks (not waterproof processed), bombers, wind cut 
jackets, shirts, tee-shirts, ties, scarves, belts, gloves (clothing), scarf, mittens, 
waterproof clothes namely coats, raincoats, waterproof anoraks, ponchos, parkas; caps, 
hats, headbands, socks, stocking, tights; shoes (except orthopaedic shoes); football 
shoes; over shoes, covers for shoes; studs for shoes; boots, sport shoes, shoes for 
competition;  bath sandals; soles for shoes; clothing for practising sports except for 
diving clothing namely tracksuits, trousers,  jackets, shorts, small pants, tee-shirts, 
pullovers, skirts, undershirts, competition jackets. 
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類別 Class 28 
Games;  toys; gymnastic and sport articles except clothes, shoes and mats; play 
balloons, football balls, American football balls, rugby balls, basketball balls, 
volley-ball balls, hand-ball balls, bags for ballons, nets for balloons, carts for 
balloons, balls, baseball balls ; skating boots with skates attached; roller skates, in 
line roller skates, ice skates, nets for sport, hockey sticks,  base-ball bats, cricket 
bats, base-ball tees, rugby tees, aims for volley ball nets; guard devices for 
practising sport i.e. breast plates for sport, facial grids, safety restraints for 
practising sports; protective shields for practising rugby; neck guards, shoulder 
guards, elbow guards, rib guards, hip-guards, protective shells for sports; legs guards, 
knee guards, shin guards, sport gloves;  baseball gloves; flying discs (toys); touch 
shelter; goals; baskets for basketball; football goals; hockey goals, canvas covers for 
goals; posts for rugby; boards for basket balls; posts for basket ball, bases for 
basket ball posts; posts for volley ball; bindings for posts; rings and nets for basket 
ball baskets; separative devices for team sports grounds; tackling bags for practising 
rugby; grips, bases for baseball; hoops, cones for slalom; pegs for slaloms;  blocks 
and grounds for blocks; wall bars, body re-education apparatuses; engines for physical 
exercises gymnastic apparatuses); abdominal exercise boards; stationary exercise 
bicycles; chest expanders (exercisers). 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300698031 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

DECATHLON 
4 boulevard de Mons,  59650 Villeneuve D'Ascq,  FRANCE 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

UNION PATENT SERVICE CENTRE 
Units E-F, 20th Floor, Neich Tower, 128 Gloucester Road, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

8, 9, 12, 18, 22, 24, 25, 28, 29, 30, 32, 35, 41 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

09-08-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

25-07-2016 
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放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 3 
Cleaning preparations for sport articles; degreasing preparations for sport articles; 
soaps, antiperspirant talcum powder for foot; talcum powder against hands dryness;  
deodorants for personal use (perfumery); cosmetic preparations for skin care; 
protective cream for protection against chafing for cosmetic use; protective creams for 
protection against cold for cosmetic use; cosmetic sun tanning preparation, sun milks 
and oils, after-sun soothing creams, cosmetic oils, cosmetic lotions, lip balms for 
protection against chapping for cosmetic use; warming gels for cosmetic use; cosmetic 
massage gels, oils and milks; shampoos, shower gels, toothpastes, shoe waxes and boot 
creams. 
 
類別 Class 5 
Pharmaceutical preparations, medical dressings, bandages for dressing, compresses, 
sticking plasters, strapping bandages, portative first-aid boxes, medical balms, 
medical preparations against chilblains,  sunburn ointments; preparations for warming 
up muscles; disinfectants for hygiene use other than soaps, anti-bacterial preparations, 
dietary supplements for medical use, preparations of trace elements for human 
consumption, anti-mosquito preparations. 
 
類別 Class 11 
Lamps; lanterns for lighting; warmers; pocket warmers; heating elements; drying 
apparatus and installations, electric dryers, electric laundry dryers. 
 
類別 Class 21 
drinking flaks, sponges, brushes (except artist' brushes); brush making materials; hand 
operated cleaning tools; non electric portative cold boxes; refrigerating bottles; 
drinking flaks for travellers; drinking flaks holders; rags (cloth) for cleaning; 
cloths impregnated with a detergent for cleaning. 
 
類別 Class 26 
Laces and ribbons; buttons; hooks and eyes; pins and needles; shoe fasteners; clips for 
clothes; shoe buckles; brassards; competition numbers; bands for the hair; elastic 
ribbons; zip fasteners for bags. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 8 
Manually operated hand tools and instruments; cutlery, forks and spoons, knives, 
scisors, shears, spanners (hand tools), pliers, adjustment machines for golf clubs. 
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類別 Class 9 
Apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images, video tape 
recorders, DVD readers, MP3 music readers,  amplifiers, video tapes; audio and video 
compact discs; audio-receivers and video-receivers; magnetic discs; optical discs; 
optical compact discs; sound recording supports, magnetic encoders; walkie-talkies, 
radios; protective glasses, protective nets, safety restraints (others that for 
vehicles seats or sport equipment), protective helmets, instruments for observation, 
telescopes, long sights, monocular, optical lamps; scales, safety beacons lights, 
barometers, altimeters; marking buoys, signalling buoys; compasses, non explosive fog 
signals; mouthguards; spectacles (optical); sunglasses, spectacle cases; binoculars; 
hydrometers, guidance system using GPS; batteries for flashlights; precision measuring 
instruments ; instruments for measuring distances; meters (measuring instruments); 
heart rate monitors; cameras (photography), speedometers, pedometers; personal 
assistants, sonars, sounders, research apparatus for locating avalanches victims; limb 
guards other than for sporting use. 
 
類別 Class 12 
Vehicles and apparatus for locomotion by land namely manually operated or electric golf 
carts, small cars for golf; safety belts for vehicle seats; safety seats for children 
for  vehicles, vehicle covers, anti-theft devices for vehicles; luggage carriers for 
vehicles; trailers (vehicles); covers for vehicle seats. 
 
類別 Class 18 
Leather goods or imitations leather goods; hand bags, travel bags; travel bags not of 
leather or imitation leather; trunk and suitcases, travelling sets; garment bags; 
pocket wallets, briefcases; keys cases; school bag; attaché cases; umbrellas, parasols 
and walking sticks; bands of leather; backpacks; sport bags; bumb bags; wheeled bags; 
wheeled bags for the transportation of golf bags; pouches. 
 
類別 Class 22 
strings (not of rubber, rackets or, musical instruments), cords for spectacles; strings, 
tarpaulins, braces not of metal for handling loads, straps not of metal for handling 
loads, cords for hanging purposes, wrapping or binding bands not of metal, cord not of 
metal for handling purposes. 
 
類別 Class 24 
fabrics, fabrics for textile use, waterproof processed fabrics, elastic woven material, 
adhesive fabric for application by heat; fabric for manufacturing clothes and shoes; 
cloth; bed blankets; travelling rugs; bed covers; bath linen (except clothes); face 
towels of fabric; washing mitts; bath sheets; baners; golf flags; labels (cloth). 
 
類別 Class 25 
knitwear (clothing); undercloting; tops; dressing gowns; bath gowns; bathing suits, 
bathing caps; bath sandales and bath shoes; pyjamas; night gowns; sweaters, pullovers, 
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cardigans; waistcoats, skirts, dresses, trousers, shorts, singlets, cuffs (clothing), 
leggins, pedal pushers, jackets, coats, anoraks (not waterproof processed), bombers, 
wind cut jackets, shirts, tee-shirts, babies garments, ties, scarves, belts, gloves 
(clothing), golf gloves, caps, scarf, mittens, waterproof clothes namely coats, 
raincoats, waterproof anoraks; hats, headbands, socks, stocking, tights, gaiters, 
leggins, shoes (except orthopaedic shoes); golf shoes, over shoes, covers for shoes; 
studs and nails for golf shoes; slippers; shoes; half-boots, boots; sport shoes, beach 
shoes, ski boots, snowshoes, walking shoes, climbing shoes, slippers for climbing, 
fishing shoes;  shoes for competition; soles for shoes, cycling shorts; clothing for 
practising sports except for diving clothing namely, trousers, jackets, shorts, small 
pants, tee-shirts, pullovers, tracksuits, skirts, undershirts, underclothing, leotards, 
danse tutu, brassieres, competition jackets. 
 
類別 Class 28 
Gymnastic and sport articles (excepted clothing, shoes and mats); balls, balloons; golf 
clubs, golf irons, golf woods, covers specially designed for golf woods, golf putters, 
golf tees, golf balls, foam-rubber balls, grips for golf clubs, golf bags, covers for 
golf bags, covers for gulf clubs, practice nets for golf, golf nets, targets, labelling 
machines for balls, practice baskets for golf, ball collector engines,  rigid boxes for 
golf clubs, score-keeper of golf points; shaft extractors (golf accessory); sport mouth 
guards, sport shin guards, sport elbow guards, sport knee guards; putting practice mats 
for golf; artificial turf for floor for training purposes. 
 
類別 Class 29 
Preserved, dried and cooked fruits and vegetables; lyophilised meats namely vacuum 
ready-cooked meal primarily made of cereals, meat, fish, potatoes, rice, fruits, 
vegetables, eggs; edible jellies, jams, compotes; eggs, milk and dairy products; 
pickles; proteins, carbohydrates and edible fats for human consumption; fruits based 
and milk based energy snack bars; cereal based  and protein paste based meal 
replacements (not for medical purposes); vitamin based dietary supplement. 
 
類別 Class 30 
freeze-dried food namely ready cooked meals principally made of cereals, cereal based 
meal replacement (not for medical purpose). 
 
類別 Class 32 
Mineral and aerated waters; energy waters; non-alcoholic drinks and preparations for 
making drinks (except for those based on coffee, tea or cocoa and milky drinks); fruits 
drinks and fruits juices, syrups for beverages; energy drinks. 
 
類別 Class 35 
Commercial information Agencies; dissemination of advertising matters; distribution of 
samples; organization of exhibitions for commercial or advertising purposes; sales 
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promotion for others; radio advertising; television advertising; public relations; 
market prospecting; retailing services for golf goods. 
 
類別 Class 41 
Educational institutions; teaching services; practical training (demonstration); camps 
sport services, timing of sport events,  health club services (physical fitness), 
physical education, club services (entertainment or education); provision of golf 
facilities, provision of sport facilities, teaching of gymnastic, rental of sport 
equipment except cars, providing recreation information, providing recreational 
facilities, amusement parks, holiday camps services (entertainment), book loaning; 
organisation of competition for education or entertainment purposes; organisation of 
sport events, providing entertainment information; arranging and conducting workshops 
for training purposes; arranging and conducting of colloquiums, conferences, congresses, 
seminars,  symposiums; organization of exhibitions for cultural or educational purposes; 
providing on-line electronic publications (not downloadable), book editing, publication 
of books; rental of films, rental of video cassette recorders, rental of television 
sets, rental of videotapes, rental of phonographs, rental of theatrical scenery, rental 
of show scenery; videotape editing. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300747027 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
不適用 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

TIANDA (CHINA) LIMITED 天大實業(中國)有限公司 
24/F., CITIC TOWER, NO.1 TIM MEI AVENUE, CENTRAL, HONG 
KONG 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

TIANDA (CHINA) LIMITED 天大實業(中國)有限公司 
24/F., CITIC TOWER, NO.1 TIM MEI AVENUE, CENTRAL, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

32 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

24-10-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

14-06-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
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類別 Class 34 
Tobacco, including raw or manufactured tobacco; tobacco products, including cigarettes, 
cigars, cigarillos, smoking tobacco, chewing tobacco, snuff tobacco, paste tobacco; 
tobacco substitutes; herbs for smoking; smokers' articles, including cigarette filters, 
cigarette tips, filter mouthpieces, filter filaments, cigarette holders, cigarette 
cases, cigarette packets, lighters, gas containers for lighters, firestones, flints, 
ashtrays, tobacco pouches, tobacco packets, tobacco tins, moistening boxes for cigars 
and tobacco, humidors, tobacco jars, cigar holders, cigar cases, cigar packets, cigar 
cutters, cigar clippers, pipe stands, pipe racks, pipe cleaners, pipes, pipe bags, 
pipe-stoppers, pipe holders, pipe tampers, pipe scratchers, pocket equipment for 
rolling cigarettes, cigarette papers, wrappers; matches, match holders, match boxes; 
snuff, snuff boxes, snuff pots; all included in Class 34. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 32 
Drinking water, purified water; all of which contained in bottles of 11 litres or above. 
 
 

 


